

March 28, 2018

Mr. Michael Koszalka West Allis Public Library 7421 W National Ave West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Koszalka:

It is my pleasure to inform you that a transfer in the amount of \$10,885.00 representing a grant from the Irv H. Terchak Endowment Fund for the West Allis Public Library in the Greater Milwaukee Foundation for the purpose of sustaining support has been deposited in your organization's bank account.

Grants from this fund in the Greater Milwaukee Foundation are paid quarterly in March, June, September, and December.

If you have questions, please call Mark Maurice, Philanthropic Adviser who is responsible for managing this grant. For ACH related questions, please contact Oletha Mays and reference grant number 20180589.

We are very pleased to contribute to your important work.

Sincerely,

Ellen M. Gilligan President & CEO